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In connection with the Validation/Assessment on the damage caused by Typhoon Odette in the province of
Bohol you are hereby directed to report to the Division Office starting Monday January 3, 2022.

Your expertise in making Program of Works and other related engineering activities (as former Division Project
Engineer in this Division) is highly appreciated. You are tasked to continue updating the Rapid Assessment and assist
Engr Lamoste in preparing program of works for the 2nd legislative District of Bohol.

Your immediate respond and cooperation is badly needed at this time, and your 100% presence is needed at the
command center of the EFU at the Division Office.

For your guidance and compliance.
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